
 

                                                   

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Thursday, 30th November 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Year 3 Christmas Party – Tuesday 19th December 2023 
 

To celebrate this festive time of year we are planning a Christmas party for all Year 3 children. 

 

Event Christmas Party  

Where  Grand Avenue  

When Tuesday 19th  December  – during the afternoon 

Cost None 

 

Action/Information Clothes  
Please send your child to school wearing their party clothes on Tuesday 19th 
December. 
These clothes need to withstand a normal school day including suitable 
footwear. 
 
Food 
We will send home a paper plate a day before the party. 
Please label the plate sent home with your child’s name and provide a small 
amount of food for your child. 
The food needs to be covered with clingfilm/foil and must not contain nuts.  
Drinks will be provided. 
 
Your child will still have lunch as normal on this day. 

 
If you have any concerns about this event please contact your class teacher - we are happy to help.  
 
We hope your child enjoys the party! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 3 Team 
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